
                                                                        
 

Broad Horizons Education Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company number 
08282834. The registered office is at Sewell Park Academy, St. Clements Hill, Norwich, Norfolk, NR3 4BX. 

 

Vane Close, Thorpe St. Andrew, Norwich.  NR7 OUS 

Tel:  01603 436180 

Email: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk 

Website: dussindaleprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Norgate 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Friday 12th May 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5/6 Boys Cricket Event at the Cricket club in Postwick 

Your child has been invited to represent the school at a Cricket event at Postwick Cricket 

club on Monday 22nd May 2023.  

Your child must wear their school PE kit (black PE shorts, white t-shirt and trainers).  hey 

also need to bring a waterproof, sun cream, water bottle and packed lunch.  

The event is managed and run by our Schools Sport Partnership and the total cost for 

activity, including transport by coach is covered by the DFE PE grant.   

If you have already booked a hot lunch on this day please cancel it on Parent Portal. 

If you wish for your child to have a school packed lunch, please ensure that this is ordered 

via Parent Portal.  If a school packed lunch has not been ordered via Parent Portal you will be 

required to provide a home packed lunch.  

We would welcome the assistance of parent helpers for this event, so please email office-

ds@yare-edu.org.uk 

To enable your child to attend the visit, please consent on Parent Portal by Friday 19th May 

2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Norgate 

Executive Headteacher 
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